OFFICE OF THE CHARCES TO BE

BERKELEY: OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE CHANCELLOR ADMISSIONS AND ENROLLMENT (MC 7117)

August 28, 2007

-PA#72499816

DIRECTOR MARSHA JAEGER CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL PARTNERSHIPS

RE: Re-Delegation of Authority to Approve Non-Senate Academic Appointments

By authority of the letter dated August 22, 2007 from Interim Vice Chancellor Harry LeGrande, I am re-delegating authority to you for approval of non-senate academic appointments in your position as Director – Center for Educational Partnerships. Effective immediately, you are authorized to approve these academic appointments, as covered under the Memo of Understanding with the University Council – American Federation of Teachers (AFT) and the Agreement with the UAW - Academic Student Employees Unit, for programs offered by the Center for Educational Partnerships.

Sincerely,

Susanna Castillo-Robson Associate Vice Chancellor Admissions and Enrollment

cc: Harry LeGrande, Interim Vice Chancellor – Student Affairs Cindy Major, Campus DA Coordinator Patti Owen, Assistant Vice Provost – Academic Personnel

Scanned